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Report to the Regional Land Transport Committee
By Dr D J Watson, Divisional Manager Transport

RLTS : Kapiti Coast District Progress Report

1. Purpose

To provide the Committee with a progress report on the local roading projects set out in
the Regional Land Transport Strategy for the Kapiti Coast District.

2. Comment

… Attached is a letter from the Chairperson of the Regional Land Transport Committee,
Councillor Terry McDavitt, seeking an update on the Kapiti Coast District roading project,
Western Link Road (Attachment 1).  Attachment 2 is the reply received from Mr Iain
McIntosh, the Kapiti Coast District Council Manager of Operational Services.

3. Recommendation

That the progress update on the Western Link Road be received.

Report prepared by:

DAVE WATSON
Divisional Manager, Transport

Attachment 1 : Letter re update on Western Link Road
Attachment 2 : Reply Letter


